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I strongly oppose this measure. As a dental patient, I do not want my treatment 

compromised because of the lack of knowledge a dental assistant has. This will also 

create a further shortage in the workforce because of constant turnover. Dental 

assisting with become a job and not a career. I urge you to vote NO on this measure.  


